
 

 
 

 

MARIN COUNTY COUNCIL OF MAYORS AND COUNCILMEMBERS  
NOTICE OF  

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Regular Meeting of the Marin County Council of 
Mayors and Councilmembers (MCCMC) scheduled for Wednesday, November 27, 2019 
has been cancelled. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the MCCMC is scheduled for Wednesday, January 22, 2020, 
at 7:00pm.  The meeting is scheduled to be hosted by the Town of Ross and will take 
place at the Lagunitas Country Club, 205 Lagunitas Road, Ross, CA 
 
Please contact the MCCMC Secretary at 415-927-5085 with any questions regarding this 
notice.  
 

 

Rebecca Vaughn 
MCCMC Secretary 
 
Dated:  November 22, 2019 

 
 

 
 
 

  


